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Mr President, 

Dear Nebojša 

 
 

On behalf of the entire International Executive Board, I would like to 

congratulate you on your recent re-election as President of IPA Serbia. 

Please also forward our wishes to your newly-elected committee. 

The IPA lives through the dedication and active contribution of each 

member section, and we hope that Section Serbia will continue to play a 

vital role in the positive development of our Association. 

I wish you a pleasant summer and am looking forward to seeing you 

during the World Congress in Croatia. 

 

Best regards, 

Servo per Amikeco 

 Pierre-Martin Moulin 
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